
  
 

 

Spa Camberwell, Southampton Way, SE5 7EW 
A special school for pupils with autism 

Tel: 020 3434 5210                        Email: officecamberwell@spa-education.org                   Web: www.spa-education.org 

4th October 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Black History Month 

October marks Black History Month in the UK and the theme this year is “Reclaiming 

Narratives.” At Spa we pride ourselves on our year round diverse and inclusive curriculum 

but we also ensure that we explore the annual themes in Black History Month. Assemblies 

this week focused on this theme. 

 

Meet the Class Visits 

Thank you to the families who came to visit the classes in Key Stage 2 & 3 this week. I hope 

you found it interesting seeing the pupils working in their classes. There will be other 

opportunities throughout the year for you to come in to see the pupils in different sessions.   

 

Photographer 

The photographer came in to school on Tuesday and took some excellent pictures of all 

pupils who were in school that day. We will share with you when they get sent to us. 

 

Flu Immunisations 

The immunisation team are coming back in on 22nd October for anyone who would like their 

child to receive the nasal flu immunisation and didn’t get the chance this week. You can use 

this link https://sav.hrch.nhs.uk/flu/2024/southwark rest assured that only the children who 

have parental/carer consent receive this so if you do not consent your child will not be given 

it. Attached to this letter is also a list of the community clinics that are happening this month 

if you would like to take your child to one of those instead. 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

Best wishes, 

 
Erin McCarthy 

Head of School 

 

 

 

https://sav.hrch.nhs.uk/flu/2024/southwark


    

 

 



    

 

 



    

 

 


